
OSC Call-in – 27th June 2011 
 

• Re Action No 11.2: The Committee raised concerns about the 
timescales for setting up alternative provision and noted that few local 
authorities provided drop-in centre provision.  Action 11.2 – 
information on the number of local authorities that provided drop-
in centres would be circulated. 

 
 
The Cabinet Member confirmed that only one of the 21 local authorities we 
contacted directly provided drop-in lunch club services for older people. 
However, we are aware that a number of Councils provide these services 
through the voluntary sector. 
 
 


